Notification that an Assessment of Corrective Measures has been initiated
for the Intermountain Power Waste Water Basin

As per 40 CFR 257.95(g)(5) and R315-319-95(g)(5), Intermountain Power Service Corporation (IPSC) is
providing notification that an assessment of corrective measures has been initiated on October 12, 2018
for the Intermountain Power Waste Water Basin.



